
 

Sunday 31st May 2020 

It’s A Man Thing 
Our men’s group are meeting each week via Zoom.  They welcome all 
men to join in for a catch up and pray together.  Contact Andrew 
Altman for the log in details; contact details in your Church Directory. 

For Your Prayers 
ú Give thanks for the family quiz last night and pray we continue 

to find ways to maintain social contact during this time. 
ú Give thanks for the skills and knowledge within Trinity to move 

our services online.  Pray for the team as they juggle work 
responsibilities and the time it takes to bring our services 
together. 

ú Pray for teachers and pupils as schools begin to reopen this 
week. 

ú Pray for those who are confronted by the weakness, distress 
and confusion of mental illness. 

ú Pray for wisdom as Andy and the Deacons work on proceeding 
the work on the refurbishment of 75 Standard Road to enable 
rental as soon as possible. 

ú Continue to pray that this crisis will awaken a spiritual 
awakening in the country and across the world and for 
churches to be prepared for the results of that. 

ú Pray for us as a church as we prepare for the gradual easing of 
lockdown restrictions.  Pray that we might take this opportunity 
to reflect upon our practices and to maximise our impact for the 
spread of God's Kingdom going forward. 

ú Pray for those whose income or work has been affected by 
COVID; thank God that he our provider. 

 

Trinity Baptist Church Staff 
Pastor: Revd Andy Banks 

020 8301 2890   andy@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 
Pastoral Care Assistant:  Janet Grist 

020 8308 1446  janet@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 
Community Worker: Alexa Moody (on furlough) 

Administrator: Kerry O’Sullivan 
07801 627031  kerry@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 

Registered Charity Number: 1130034 

Trinity Diary 
Monday 1st June 1 - 3.30 pm  Foodbank 
Wednesday 3rd June 8pm  Men’s Zoom Call 
Friday 5th June  10.30 - 12.30 Foodbank                                                            

COVID Prayer Resources  
We have added some prayer resources to our website which we hope 
you will find helpful during this time.  You can find them here:  
https://www.trinitybexleyheath.org.uk/covid-19/covid-19.php  

Grace Course 
Jackie Lyon and I will be co-hosting the Grace Course (another course 
from Freedom in Christ Ministries) 
starting Sunday 7th June from 7-
9pm, for 6 weeks. If you benefitted 
from the Freedom in Christ course 
you will enjoy this too, but even if 
you haven’t done that course you 
can join. We will be using Zoom, and 
the course is DVD led with the 
opportunity to break into small groups for discussion. 
Please let me know if you would like to join in - I will send the link via 
email. Eileen Jones 
“The Grace Course is a tool for churches to help Christians recover 
their first love for God so that they go on to love others and make a 
great impact on the world. Its objective is to enable Christians to 
experience God's grace in such a deep and real way that love for Him 
becomes the main motivator in their lives.” 

Welcome to Trinity! 

From 10am Zoom meeting led by David Linley; details in Kerry’s email to you. 

10.30 am Worship led by Jon and Helen French. 

  Speaker: Andy Banks  Reading: Mark 16: 9 - 20, Acts 3: 12 - 16 

‘Jesus’ Victory Over Sickness’ 

Click here to watch the service on https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8vTabe_7Y0_2Ka7BtCdRUQ  
 

Zoom Updates 
Can we please ask everyone to ensure that they have updated their 
Zoom accounts to the latest versions, so that our Zoom conversations 
are as secure as possible?  You can check if you have the latest 
version by signing in to Zoom, then clicking on your initials in the top 
right hand corner (white writing on a green background).  This will bring 
up a set of options, including "Check for Updates."  Click on this and 
permit Zoom to update.  


